
Hartford 2022 Calendar Contest
We are so lucky to live in such a beautiful area.

The 8th Grade Class of Hartford Central School is asking that you send in some of your 
favorite pictures of our local area that may be featured in a 2022 calendar.

Please send in your favorite pictures to Megan Headwell (mheadwell@hartfordcsd.org) to be 
entered in the contest.

All proceeds go to help support the Hartford Class of 2026.

Calendars will be sold for $15!
________________________________________________

Hartford 2022 Calendar Order Form
If you are interested in ordering a calendar, please fill out the form below and 

return to Hartford Central School (Attn: Megan Headwell).
Order Forms are due by December 10, 2021

Name: ____________________________________

Address:___________________________________

City/State/Zip:_______________________________

Phone:____________________________________

Email:_____________________________________

Number of Calendars: _________ x $15= Amount Enclosed:_________

Checks Payable to Hartford Central School

Once the calendars have been completed in early January, we will notify you and arrange pick up.
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